

## Town of Arlington, Massachusetts 730 Massachusetts Ave., Arlington, MA 02476 Phone: 781-316-3000

## webmaster@town.arlington.ma.us

## 2003 Board of Health report

## OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF HEALTH Report to Town Meeting, 2003

Town of Arlington

175 Massachusetts Avenue
Arlington, Massachusetts 02474
Christine M. Connolly
Director of Public Health
Tel: 781 316-3170
Fax: 781 641-5499

The Board of Health petitions Town Meeting to vote to establish and amend fees for Board of Health services to include:

- Fining of Food Establishments that fail to correct violations after initial and follow-up food inspections. Currently no fining system is in place for food establishments that fail to correct violations after two inspections. The Board of Health recommends a \$50.00 fine for food establishments failing to comply with the food code *after* follow up inspection, each day considered to be a separate violation subject to that fine.
  - Fee for New Food Establishment Plan Review:

Currently there is no fee for new food establishment plan reviews. The Board of Health recommends to establish a \$50.00 fee for Retail Food Establishments and to establish a \$100.00 fee for Food Service Establishments.

- Establish a fee for temporary food service permits, for \$25.00 per event.
- Establish a fee for caterers not permitted in Arlington, for \$25.00 per function.
- Raise fee to permit public and semi-public pools within the Town of Arlington from \$80.00 to \$110.00.

Submitted at the request of the Board of Health on January 16, 2003

Carole Allen, MD, Chair

**Greg Leonardos** 

W. Mark Fingerle